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Conservative Party Forum (CPF) 
Skills & Training for a 21st Century Workforce 
 
A	 CPF	meeting	was	 held	 at	 the	Greyhound	 Inn	 in	Wadhurst	 on	 20th	 February	 2018.	 The	
meeting	was	preceded	by	a	dinner	provided	by	the	pub.	12	members	attended	mainly	from	
the	Wadhurst	and	Mayfield	branches	and	Richard	Nabavi	kindly	chaired	the	discussion.	
	
A	 summary	 of	 the	 issues	 the	 CPF	 Team	 wanted	 discussed	 on	 this	 subject	 was	 provided	
concluding	with	 6	 questions	 to	 be	 answered.	 A	 lively	 discussion	 took	 place	 among	 those	
attending	 who	 included	 a	 retired	 doctor,	 a	 lady	 with	 district	 nursing	 experience,	 retired	
members	of	 the	 teaching	profession	and	others	with	business	backgrounds	and	some	are	
local	councillors.		
	
Lengthy	responses	to	the	questions	were	submitted	and	it	is	to	be	hoped	that	these	will	be	
taken	into	account	by	the	CPF	Team	and	those	in	CCHQ	who	advise	ministers	on	policy.	
	
We	would	 like	 to	 see	more	participation	 in	 CPF	Group	Discussions	 as	 they	 are	members’	
opportunity	to	discuss	and	hopefully	influence	future	Conservative	policies.	
	
	
Christopher	Wynne	
Wadhurst	Branch.	


